
February 3, 2017 

Dear Parents, 

As we stated to you in a letter we sent in January, our traffic pattern would be 

changing due to construction. Monday, February 6, the traffic pattern change will be 

in effect. Below you will find pictures showing the changes. 

Traffic will continue to enter off Todd Lane and travel the direction indicated in the 

picture.

 

There will be some parking located in the new gravel lot in front of the school. This 

will be used for guests and parents who are picking up or dropping off students after 

7:30 or before 2:15. When eating lunch or volunteering you may also park in this lot. 

Not Accessible by Car 
Students will still enter here. 

 One Way Traffic Pattern for 

Morning Drop Off and Afternoon Pick Up 

(No Parking in this area between 7:00-7:30) 

 

Mason Tucker Drive 



 

 

Our number one priority is student safety. Therefore, I ask that you pay close attention 

while dropping off and picking up since students will be walking to and from the 

building. 

Due to the change, expect some delays until everyone becomes accustom to the new 

traffic patterns. Also, afternoon pick-up will likely take longer simply due to the 

changes. We appreciate your patience during this time. This inconvenience is going to 

result in something great for our students. 

Thank you, 

 


